
May 30, 1985 

Lt. Steve Desbrow, Commander 
Monterey Station 
U.S. Coast Guard 
100 Lighthouse Avenue 
Monterey, California 93940 

Dear Lt. Desbrow: 

Earlier in the month, I telephoned to discuss the proper 
procedure for the City of Pacific Grove to install a concrete 
walkway at the Pt. Pinos Light Station. The walkway would be 
from the dirt parking let to the edge of the black-top road 
which circles the Pt. Pinos Light Station. 

You said that a simple map indicating the area involved 
would be the proper procedure. I have therefore Xeroxed a 
portion of a Coast Guard map which host indicates the area. 

Essentially, the location is alongside the white fence 
that parallels the roadway entrance to the Light Station. We 
can install whatever break joints that may be required should 
the walkway cross underground wiring which might need future 
replacement. 

The proposal is therefore that the City of Pacific (rove 
be permitted to install a concrete walkway, three feet wide 
and approximately 100 feet long, in the area marked on the 
map provided. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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